April 24, 1990

Mr. Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Chrdisti, Texas

My Dear Doctor and Friend:

I once again want to reiterate to you that the Founder'’s Banquent, in my
opinion, was a great success. It was a well attended function and the
largest one that I can remember.

My only regret is that some of the legislators, with the exception of
Todd Hunter, were not in attendance to render you honor that you most
cetainly deserve and have earned.

There is no excusable reason for their absence. You have done so much
for them, but they apparently have a short memory.

The Founder'’s Medal is beautiful. Since you are the founder, I think tha+
it would have been appropriate for you to personnally present and affix
Medal to the honorees. I relate this to the presentation that President
Reagan made to you.

In closing I want you to know that my family and I appreciate very much
friendship and all that you have done for us and our country.

May God bless you,

Mosia

Alvino C. Campos



